
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 08/11/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Mrs Clarke, Salah Uddin, Shahzain Ali, Abira Hussain, Fuzail 
Mustafa, Zain Mahmood, Sabaa Ali,  Zain Raja, Eessa Muhammad and 
Subhan Ejaz. 

 
 

 
  

 Mrs Clarke attended the meeting to thank the children for their long list of after school clubs 
that they would like to see in school.  She informed them that the teachers will be running after 
school clubs which will change every half term.  This half term there will be cookery, dance,  
Kin-Ball and football.   
 Mrs Clarke will be having a meeting with a company, in the coming weeks, to look at some 
sports clubs by external providers.  These will be payable so look out for further information. 
 Mr Smith, Mr Connor and Mrs Clarke will be running after school sports clubs all year round. 
  Mrs Clarke has also purchased an indoor game for all children called ‘Sport Stacking’ to help 
co-ordination and brain function. This can be used during wet play.  In the future, competitions 
could be set up between classes.  There are videos on-line showing world champions at super 
speed! 
 Some children are interested in joining the choir so they need to speak with Mrs Dowell or Mrs 

Schofield. 

 Children have asked if we can have a school pet.  A tortoise has been suggested and Mrs Clarke has 

offered to look after it at weekends and during the holidays! 

 Some children have asked if we can send postcards home to parents if their child has done something 

really well in school.  

 

Thank you children for your contributions.  
  

 

 

 

 


